STAFFORD SOCCER CLUB

MONTHLY MEETING

JUNE 23, 2010
Location:  Stafford Intermediate School
Time:  7:30 PM

Call to Order by Jon Camp, Pres.

Recreation Report
· The Season is over and all went well – we had final picnic and trophy handouts last weekend
· The Co-ed Intermediate I & II divisions were so successful that the superclinic division will be co-ed as well during the Fall season.

· Also, the Intramural Division for 6,7,8 graders who wanted to train for ½ hour and play for another 1 ½ hours was a success and the kids had a lot of fun
SSC Travel & Field Report Combined

· Roger Budd will contact the Town about the fields – the irrigation system needs to be repaired.
· The selection of Travel Teams is nearing completion
· This weekend is the last Tournament of the season (Beach Blast) and in the future coaches will be asked to not report results of evaluations until all tournaments have been completed.
· Sky Blue can only handle 10 teams and we will have about 27 travel teams during the Fall, so the club needs to look for additional training partnerships
MOSA Report

· MOSA has decided to add U8 Teams this Fall and they will play on Sundays
· Mike Leming will be stepping down as MOSA Rep and Keith Sabat has volunteered as replacement and will attend the meeting in Tinton Falls tomorrow night.

Jersey Coast Report

· Bill McInerney said that the Jersey Coast League will survive by playing on Saturdays
· As with other carded leagues, they will be fully online for passes and only hard copy they will require is the medical release form

· Also, once a player is carded to a team, the only time a change to another club will be allowed is during a window between the Fall and Spring seasons.

Discussion
· Jersey Shore Soccer Academy is having increased interest in their camp during the week of July 19-23.  The cost is only $80, which is a great value for the training provided
· Pick-up games for adults will be moved to Doc Cramer during Thursday nights
Thank you all for helping us have another great season!
